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We will be hosting an Open House on October 

26, 2016 for our Board members and their 

guests.  All students should be wearing their 

Outlook t-shirts that day.  More information 

will be forth coming. 
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Ventra Cards 

 

Second Semester Schedules 
All students should have received their 
schedules for semester 2.  If not, please 
see Ms. Perez or Mrs. Martin in the Main 
Office.  Also, any changes that need to be 
made to your second semester schedule 
should be forwarded to Mrs. Martin ASAP.   
New classes begin Monday, October 24, 
2016. 
 

 

If you lose your ventra card, if it is stolen 

and/or damaged…you will need to see 

someone in the office to complete the 

Ventra paperwork and pay the $2 

replacement fee before a new card can be 

issued.  Please remember that Ventra Cards 

are used to transport you back and forth to 

school.  Any student found abusing this 

privilege will have their Ventra card de-

activated. 

 

 

Outlook IDs 
All Outlook students must wear their Outlook 

ID at all times.  Students are not allowed on 

campus without an ID on.   If you lose your 

ID you must go see Mr. Valant at TR for a 

replacement.    Hopefully we will have our 

own ID Machine soon.  Students without and 

ID will be sent directly to Officer Hill and 

escorted out of the building. 

Friday, October 21, 2016 
 

Semester 1 Grades Due 

October is Domestic 

Violence Awareness 

Month 
Please look over the handouts we gave you 

on Domestic Violence and continue to 

contribute to the group discussions going on 

in your classes.   Please know that we are 

always here for you and if you need help 

please see one of our staff immediately.   If 

you need help helping another, we are there 

for you too.   

Domestic Violence Hotline: 1-877-863-6338, 

en Espanol tambien.   
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Upcoming Events 

Video Taping 

Guests will be here Thursday, October 20, 

2016 to video us in action. 

November – Native American Month 

Look for more information coming from 
Mr. O’Leary and his classes as they host 
events this month   

 

 

Reminders to Students 

 Adhere to the Dress Code 

 Garbage in the garbage cans, 

not left on tables or floor 

 Do not leave ink or pencil marks 

on the furniture  

 The volume in the halls must be 

kept to a minimum, please 
remember we are not the only 

program in the building 

 

Reminders to Parents  

1. Please join the Outlook 
Academy text AP ---this allows 

you to receive real time 
information about our school. 

2. Parents interested in taking 
classes themselves at CSU should 

contact the Department of 
Continuing Education.  See Fall 

Brochure in Office.  

Attendance Issues 

Outlook attendees can play basketball during 
Campus Rec Open Gym times: 
 
Mon-9AM-12:45PM 
Tue-9AM-10:30AM 
Wed-11AM-12:45PM 
Thurs-9 AM-10:30AM 
Fri-11AM-Noon 
 
Please adhere to all Gym rules. The participants 
must sign in at the table. The schedule is subject to 
change, I will keep you posted as much as possible. 
Keep in mind an attendant or teacher must be 
present and they must be 18 years & above. 

 

Open Gym Time 

Those students that continue to have 
attendance issues will be dropped for 
Semester 2. Outlook’s wait list grows 

daily.   

No School Dates: 

Friday, October 28, 2016 –  
Teacher Institute 

Friday, November 11, 2016 –  
Veteran’s Day 

November 23-24-25, 2016 –  
Thanksgiving 
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